Kristen Henderson

A R
From: Barry Faber <bfaber@sbgnet.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 12:31 PM
To: Kristen Henderson
Cc: Barry Faber; Kent Crawford; Doug Beck
Subject: Re: Letter Concerning Center Forward PAC - UT Dist 4
Attachments: bfaber.vcf

you can continue to run the ad. please place copies of all materials, together with a notation of this decision, in the
public file and let both parties know of the decision. thanks.
On 10/18/2012 2:28 PM, Kristen Henderson wrote:

Hi Barry-

We received the attached letter today concerning the current CENTER FORWARD ad regarding Mia Love.

This appears to be over the same spot that we received a letter a few days ago that was placed under
PATRIOT MAJORITY. Now the same advertisement is being placed by CENTER FORWARD.

Please let us know how you would like us to respond.

Kristen Henderson
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